

HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT

PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION

Healthy People Living in Healthy Communities throughout El Dorado County

Neda West, Director 931 Spring Street, Placerville, CA 95667 (530) 621-6156 / Fax (530) 626-4713

March 13, 2009

National Association of County & City Health Officials 1100 17th Street NW, 2nd floor Washington, D.C., 20036 ATTN: Rachel Eisenstein

Dear Ms. Eisenstein:

The El Dorado County Health Services Department – Public Health Division is pleased to have the opportunity to be considered for participation in this Innovative Solutions in Public Health Preparedness sponsored by NACCHO. Approval of the application by the County's Board of Supervisors is on the agenda for March 31, 2009 and we will promptly follow up with you following that meeting. Our Board's approval is required for our application to be considered binding.

Again, thank you for this opportunity to be considered for participation in the Innovative Solutions in Public Health Preparedness Warming /Cooling Center project plan.

Sincerely,

Neda West, Director

El Dorado County Health Services Department